Bill Dhillon saq,

Maple Academy,

Studio 11,

Windmill Place,

Windmill Lane,

Southall 

Middlesex UB2 4NJ 

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1847
To:  Bill Dhillon  

Dated: 5th November 2001

Dear Bill Dhillon  
Thank you very much for conforming that I will soon receive the “Internet Master class” Diploma.

At the moment, I have an insatiable desire to collect ‘qualification and letters after my name (I already have five certificates!). I hope this is a good thing!

I’m now applying for a PhD. With “The Muslim College” at the 22 Credfield Road, London W5 3RP, and write to ask your permission to have you as one of my referees (all you need to say is that I’ve received a diploma from Maple for internet Master class. 

I hope this will meet you consent. 

As you know, I’ve applied for another diploma course with Maple too and await the materials for that course as well. 

Yours Sincerely 
Dr Umar Azam 

